RE: Paris Trip
Date: 4th November 2022

Dear Parent,

| am delighted to offer your child the chance to experience a residential trip to Paris staying
at PGL Paris.

The trip will take place at the start of the Summer Term and will offer your child the

opportunity to sight see in Paris as well as spend the day at Disneyland Paris.
The trip will take place from Monday 5th June to Friday the 9th June.
The trips payments can be spread across the next few months.

The cost of the trip is £575 which includes all entry tickets, travel, food and accomodation

once we are in France.

On the day we travel your child will need to bring with them a large packed lunch as we will

not be eating at the PGL accomodation until early evening.

We would love you to take a look at the accomodation and the website link is:
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/secondary-schools/centres/chateau-de-grande-rom

aine

There will be opportunities for you child to buy presents at Disneyland and the Supermarket

and we suggest bringing around £50 in euros for this.

Your child is allowed to bring a device at their own risk, and they will need to bring a EU

adapter plug to charge any devices they bring.

In order to travel your son/daughter will need a UK or EU passport with at least 6 months left
from the date of travel. If you do not have a UK or EU passport you will need to check the
entry requirements and arrange a VISA waiver privately as this cost will not be part of the

trip.

You will also need to get a free NHS global healthcard which can be obtained at no cost at

the site below: https://services.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/cra/start

If you would like your child to take part in what promises to be an exciting trip then please

pay the non-refundable deposit of £80 by the 4th November to secure your place.

This trip will be open to all pupils in Years 7 and pupils studying French in Years 8 and 9 and

is on a first come first serve basis.


https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/secondary-schools/centres/chateau-de-grande-romaine
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/secondary-schools/centres/chateau-de-grande-romaine
https://services.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/cra/start

Kind regards
Clara Ampah-Korsah

Head of MFL



